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SAMPLE LETTER TO THE EDITOR – HUD FUNDING APPROPRIATIONS BILLS

Please use the template below when sending letters to the editor of your local paper. Questions? Contact info@csh.org . 



To the Editor:
Important affordable housing programs are at risk due to funding decisions in Washington. The U.S. Senate Appropriations Committee recently passed an appropriations bill for Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) funding that is far superior to one that was recently passed by the House of Representatives Appropriations Committee.  
Across a broad spectrum of programs that are designed to help the homeless or those who are at risk of becoming homeless, the Senate bill gives suitable funding levels that will prove to be valuable investments in our people while strategically saving valuable taxpayer dollars. The funding bill coming out of the House would not be nearly enough for such investments and could do great harm to the progress made in our communities over the years, both at the local level and the nationally.
Concerned neighbors should contact our Senators or Representatives and tell them to support the appropriations bill that came out of the Senate.   

